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T

Year 2				   





We hope you have enjoyed your half term break.


This week we will be opening our book corner with a celebration of our favourite books. We will be reviewing them in many different ways.


This half term we have got the exciting opportunity to go down to the woods for some outdoor learning. This will really support this terms new topic ‘Muck, Mess and Mixtures’.


Here is an overview of our topic:


‘Let’s get messy! Muck and mess is good! In fact it’s mega marvellous!


Dive in and get your hands and feet all sticky and covered in paint. Play with liquids, squish some dough and check out the slushiest and mushiest food. 


Poor, mix and stir splat! How does it feel to get your hands covered in goo? Move a wobbly jelly and draw with wibbly clay.


Write recipes, instructions, riddles and poems-there are loads of scrummy words to describe mixtures.’


In Literacy we will be starting to learn joins in handwriting. We will also be writing recipies, instructions and riddles. We will be looking at different sentences types, different word types, using commas and using apostrophes for missing letters.


In Maths, we will be continuing with revising numbers to 100, plus trying to spell them. We will also be looking at place value, sequencing, addition and subtraction facts, counting in 2s, 5s and 10s, 2D and 3D shape and problem solving skills throughout. We will also be looking at data handling through our topic work.


In Science we will be learning about materials, as well as looking at plants in our local area.


We will be studying changes in living memory in History, looking at how our local area has changed. We will also be studying a local, historic, significant figure. 











In Art we will be printing, making food landscapes, using mixed media, collaging and using clay.


We will be learning how to in ICT, 


In PE we will be looking at dance and gymnastics. Please ensure that all PE kit is clearly labelled. PE kits can be left in school and will be sent home at half term to be washed. Please feel free to come in and collect your child’s PE kit if you would like to take it home sooner.  PE days are Tuesday and Thursday. However, due to performance season some of our hall time may be taken up with practising the Christmas play.


Our Design and Technology will be linked to our muck, mess and mixture topic. We may be food tasting, looking the origins of food, looking at healthy meals and outdoor cooking at the woods. 


In Religious Education, we are continuing to look at belonging to a community and the different ways in which this can be expressed. We will learn about a number of different festivals including Eid, Diwali, Harvest, Hannukah and Christmas.


We will be looking at everyday materials in Science and working scientifically with these.







































































Autumn Term 2 


Curriculum Newsletter





On a Monday we will have show and tell, which helps with speaking and listening skills. Children can bring in an item that they would like to share with the class. The item must be able to fit into your child’s school bag and please do not send anything to precious (just in case!) 


We have an assembly every Friday at 9.05, where we celebrate the children’s achievements, a child will be chosen to receive a pupil of the week award and another will be chosen for outstanding writing. Children are also invited to bring in any out of school achievements such as swimming, gymnastic, football or dancing awards. 


If you have any queries, concerns or would just like to have a chat about your child, please do not hesitate to come and see one of us. The door is always open and we are happy to help!


Mrs Walsh and Mrs Leng





Things to remember:


Tuesday – Spellings				Tuesday & Thursday – P.E


Monday – Show and Tell			Thursday - Homework








Each week we will bring home 2 reading books, one to share and one to try ourselves. Please make sure your child’s books are in their bags and their diary has been signed. Please feel free to enjoy a range of books at home or enrol in the local library. You can record any extra books you read with your child in their reading diary. If you would like any extra from school then please feel free to pop in after school and change them. Children will have guided reading at least once a week, there may be a follow up task to complete sometimes. Please pop this into the children’s homework book.


After the children have settled back into school there will be homework. The children will have a homework book and can choose from a range of different activities. The activities will be linked to the children’s learning that half term and will be updated on a half term basis. We realise that some of the tasks may take you longer than others, if this is the case please feel free to take 2 weeks to do these tasks.  Homework will be due in on a Thursday and will be sent back out on Friday. There will also be spelling, which will be tested every Tuesday, please help your child to learn their spellings as it will benefit their literacy work. New spellings will be given out on Wednesday. Children also need to know their two, five and ten times table, please practise this with them at home.











